PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of Onalaska, Town Board, Supervisor 2 seat became vacant August 30, 2023 due to

resignation of Supervisor Sandra Thompson.

Town of Onalaska residents interested in filling this vacancy for the remainder of the current
term ending April 2025 are requested to submit a letter of interest/application to the Town of
Onalaska, Town Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer no later the 12:00 noon on Monday
September 11, 2023 at N5589 Commerce Road, Onalaska, WI.

Letters will be reviewed by the Town Board and Town Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer on
Tuesday September 12, 2023 at the regular monthly Town Board Meeting. A qualified
candidate may be selected from the applicants and if so, an Oath of Office will be
administered.

% applicants must meet eligibility for public office standards as defined by Wisconsin statute
8.21(2)(b) **

Posted August 31, 2023

(@7&%

Mary
Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer




